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Hb 2995 sets up a committee to justify reparations to black citizens of Oregon who 

were never slaves. These reparations will come from people who never owned 

slaves. This bill is just another way to divide Oregonians. Oregon never had slavery . 

This bill if passed will cause an influx of people to our state, much the same way " 

legalizing" every narcotic drug down to a misdemeanor if possessed. Why aren't we 

tackling; homelessness, drug abuse, veterans mental health crisis and a host of other 

more urgent problems. 

Vote no on this bill. 


